
  
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
 
DATE:    November 8, 2019   
 
TO:    All Submitters 
 
FROM:    Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – LOI City South Streetscapes Project 
 
LOIS TO BE OPENED:  November 15, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern) 
 
 
This addendum is being published to address the questions received from potential submitters regarding 
the referenced LOI.  This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original 
specifications as noted.  
 
Question #1: Are there any project plans available? 
 
Response:  Attached are the overall approved layout sheets for site, grading, storm drainage, underground electrical 

and streetlight layout, and erosion and sediment control plans for the City South project. They show the scope of 
work, but the detail sheets aren't included. All CEI work for this RFQ/LOI and subsequent contract will only include 
work in the right-of-way. Any inspections for the private development (not in ROW) are the responsibility of the 
developer. 
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